
COMMUNIQUÉ

As part of cooperating with the Ministry of Economy and Finance as regards 

�nancial matters under the Government’s regulatory remit, the Banco de 

Moçambique hereby makes it known that the revision of Law No. 2/2008, of 

February 27 - National Payment System Act is underway, in order to tailor its 

framework to the current payment system backdrop, and accommodate the 

developments concerned and best international practices.

In this light, considering the relevance of the matters concerned and in order to 

hear the opinions of stakeholders and the general public, a public consultation 

regarding the proposed revision of Law No. 2/2008, of February 27 – National 

Payment System Act is set to run until February 9, 2024, and the tentative 

version and its table of comments are available on the website of the Banco de 

Moçambique. 

Participate in the aforementioned public consultation by sending comments or 

suggestions regarding the proposed revision to the following e-mail address:   

DRL_MAIL@bancomoc.mz.

Maputo, December 18, 2023
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